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● USA Swimming has created 3 month and 6 month action plan templates for clubs to
become Safe Sport Certified.

● Our LSC still is currently running at only 8-10% of teams with SSRP completion.

● We have had issues with minors, on teams that are not safe sport certified, sending texts
and other actions that could cause them to be suspended from USA Swimming.

● We as an LSC must set concrete goals to reach 25%, then 50% with a goal to reach
65% of our teams certified by June 2025.

● The next Safe Sport Committee meeting is set for 9/5/2024 at 7pm. This will be a zoom
meeting.

Respectfully Submitted,
Sandy Graham & Phil Paspalas
Metro Safe Sport Co-Chairs


